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Rosenberg Corey

From: Redmond Reams <redmondreamsphd@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 6:01 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: I support Senate Bill 860

I am a clinical psychologist and Oregonian.  I have had many experiences where insurance companies have 
interfered in the treatment of my clients.  I support Senate Bill 860.  

  

Redmond Reams, PhD 

 
 
 
--  
Redmond Reams, PhD, IMH-E®(IV-C) 
Licensed Psychologist and President, Oregon Infant Mental Health Association 
2106 NE 40th Avenue 
Portland, OR 97212 
www.redmondreamsphd.com 
503-299-4492 
503-274-2327 (fax) 
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